




            COMMONWEALTH OF VIRGINIA


COUNTY OF HENRICO
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC UTILITIES

        Arthur D. Petrini, P.E.
                     DIRECTOR

                   (804) 501-4517
INTER-OFFICE MEMORANDUM
TO:


Department of Planning & Zoning

ATTN:

Mike Kennedy 
FROM:

Department of Public Utilities 

SUBJECT:

Lighting Plan Review

PROJECT NAME:
Monument Square Condos, POD No. 020-06    

DATE:

June 13, 2007
The following comments are made in reference to your memorandum of May 31, 2007.

1. Utilities and utility easements need to be shown to ensure that no conflicts exist with proposed lighting.  

2. There appears to be a conflict with the proposed lighting. Lighting cannot be placed in utility easements or directly over utility lines and lighting must be at least 10 feet away from all utilities.

3. Review the proposed lighting structures on the site layout plan. It’s hard to determine the location of the light structures on the lighting plan. Darken the lighting structures and utilities and/or utility easement to ensure that no conflicts exist with proposed lighting.  

If you have any questions, please contact the Department of Public Utilities at 501-4508 for any necessary clarifications.








Alice Jackson
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